
 For program questions please contact Stephen Ford at 
813-574-0283 or sford@educationfoundation.com

Lifeline is a federal program dedicated to making phone and internet service more
affordable for low-income households. This benefit provides eligible consumers
with a monthly discount of up to $9.25. Consumers living on Tribal lands are eligible
for an enhanced discount of up to $34.25 per month.

USAC’s Lifeline Support Center helps you apply for the program, understand
eligibility requirements, and keep your benefit current through an annual
recertification process.
Lifeline consumers must apply for Lifeline and then sign up with a participating
phone or internet company, recertify annually, and keep their information up to
date.
Phone or Internet company enrolls you in the Lifeline program, manages your
service, and answers questions about your service, phone or device, or bill.

Visit www.lifelinesupport.org/do-i-qualify/ to get started. 

Funding provided by:

Lifeline

Tech Connect Tips

Spectrum Internet Assist is a low-cost, high-speed broadband service that provides
qualifying households with internet service for $14.00 per month.

QUALIFICATIONS
A member of your household must be a recipient of one of these assistance
programs:

National School Lunch Program (NSLP)
Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) of the NSLP
Supplemental Security Income (SSI all types) 

Visit www.spectruminternetassist.com to get started

Spectrum Internet Assist

mailto:sford@educationfoundation.com
mailto:sford@educationfoundation.com
https://www.childrensboard.org/

